
Mountain Burial Chamber Works to Scheduled Monument Report 

 

In the first two weeks of October the agreed works of re-fencing the eastern area of the 

scheduled area was completed. The work was undertaken by the land owner Mr Pat Waller 

which included removing the old fence posts and replacing them with new ones. The new 

fence posts were drive into the existing holes. Below, there are two images that show the 

completed work and two images of the fence line before the work was carried out. 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 


